Frenchtown Recreation Commission

We are currently looking to fill one open position. All Letter of Interest will be accepted through
January 27, 2023 i '

If you are a Frenchtown resident that has an interest in youth and adult programs,
development/improvements to our parks and future developments within the Township, please
submit a Letter of Interest to the Recreation Department. The Commission meets on the first
Tuesday, bimonthly at 6:00pm. All interested parties should submit a Letter of Interest to the
Recreation Department by one of two ways; email: Phil@frenchtownmi.gov or drop of your
letter directly to the Township Hall, Clerk’s Office (2744 Vivian Rd). Any questions please call
me directly at 734-430-2827. Phil Coyle, Recreation Director.



